Byford Childcare Centre

A warm, secure, family orientated service, allowing your child to
grow to their fullest potential. Be Assured your child’s best interests
are always No. 1.

April 2018 Newsletter

Our task, regarding
creativity, is to help children

climb their own mountains,
as high as possible.
No one can do more.

LORIS MALAGUZZI

From the Office.......

What a great start to 2018 we have had! We have welcomed many new families and have seen some of our older
children start their next chapter in their life as they go off to school.

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to all our amazing families who have made donations to the centre
and participated in our centre events. An extra special thank you goes to one of our Toddler Grandfathers for all
his wooden creations that you see around the centre. These have brought hours of enjoyment and fun to the
children at the centre.

It's going to be a busy few months in the office with the introduction of the new Child Care Subsidy (CCS). From
the 2nd July 2018, all families will be required to have a registered MyGOV account so that you can approve your
enrolment with the centre and to receive the CCS. All parents will also need to complete a new enrolment
agreement, this will be forwarded to you closer to the time. We will provide you with more information as it
becomes available.

Our Educators have recently been attending some great professional developments with more to come in the near
future. This helps our Educators to be constantly kept up to date with current practices while further improving
their own skills and knowledge.

Our office has an open door policy. If at all you wish to discuss any aspects of the centre, we would be more than

happy to arrange a time for this to happen.

Hone evervone has a fantastic weekend. Nadene and Jodi




